JUL 3 1980

Docket No. WM-13

MEMORANDUM FOR: G. Wayne Kerr, Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program, SP

FROM: R. Dale Smith, Chief

Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch Division of Waste Management, NMSS

SUBJECT: REVIEW AND COMMENT ON THE NECO APPLICATION FOR LICENSE RENEWAL AT THE BEATTY LLW BURIAL SITE

Per your request, we are providing our comments on the NECO application for renewal of the Beatty, Nevada low-level waste burial site license. We apologize for not meeting the June 24, 1980 date.

R. Dale Smith, Chief Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch Division of Waste Management, NMSS

Enclosure: Waste Licensing Branch Review of NECO's Application for Renewal of the Beatty, Nevada License